
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:55:34	AM	
	
Please	give	us	a	fair	price	for	our	contribution	to	the	grid.	Our	system	helps	
reduce	the	load	on	long	hot	summer	days,	one	for	one	pricing	would	be	fair	to	all.	
	
Phillip	Ross		

	
Postcode:	2284	
	
	




